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I am voicing concerns to respect parental rights of our children and protect all school children. I am AGAINST
adopting the proposed changes in Title IX into the US Department of Education system.

Sexual orientation and gender identity instruction is the sole right of each parent and family. It should never be a
right of teachers or the US Government.

Respectfully,
Amanda Nelson
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